Our Ref: PCI0001 An Bord Plcunal'llu

¥

Des Cox

EirGrid

The Qval

160 Shelbourne Road
Ballsbridge

Dublin 4

13" March, 2014
Re: North — South 400kV Electricity Interconnector

Dear Sir,

| refer to your letter of the 16" of January, 2014, informing An Bord Pleanala under the
provisions of Article 10(1){(a) of Regulation 347/2013 that the North-South Interconnector
has been designated as a Project of Common Interest.

In this respect, please provide An Bord Pleanala with details of any permit / approval (other
than any required approval from An Bord Pleanaia) that would, in the opinion of EirGrid, be
required to realise the North-South Interconnector Project.

Your response is requested within 2 weeks of the date of this letter.

Yours faithfully,

Yo Bl
Kieran Doherty d
Executive Officer
Direct Line: 01 — 8737248
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